
LEGAL NOTICE 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Delaware County Board of Elections will 
schedule regular meetings for 2025 on the fourth Tuesday of each month at 9:00 
a.m. in the County Council Room of the County Government Center. Additional 
meetings will be called, as needed, for polling place changes, other preparations 
for elections, and certifications of results. 

The Board of Elections also will hold a meeting on January 14, 2025, at 9:00 a.m. 
in the County Council Room of the County Government Center at 201 W Front 
St., Media, PA to consider: recommendations to reduce mail-ballot drop boxes; 
consolidate precincts; implementation of the re-districting in Upper Providence 
Township; and other preparations for the May 2025 Primary.  
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